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It has been another busy week with our Year 5 pupils enjoying the various outdoor activities at East 
Barnby and our Year 3/4’s getting ready for their upcoming production! 
 
Thank you for your support with dropping the children off on the school playground on a morning and 
making sure they are seen safely into school. Also, thank you for your support with keeping the children 
off the play equipment and for not allowing them to play ball games before and after school. We greatly 

appreciate your cooperation with not bringing dogs onto the school playground too. Thank you! 

 
Book Donations 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in book donations for our library over the last few weeks.  We have 
had some great donations which the children have loved reading. If you would like to donate any books 
to school, there is a red box in the entrance for these and all are much appreciated.  
 
Y5 East Barnby Residential visit 
This week children in Y5 have been taking part in lots of outdoor and adventurous activities at East 
Barnby.  They have shared some great photos on our Facebook page and we look forward to hearing 
from them when they return at the end of today. 
 
Free School Meals 
Following a recent review by the local authority it was noticed that a number of eligible children are not 
taking up the offer of a free school meal.   Free school meals could save families up to £450 a year per 
child; a much-needed financial boost due to the cost of living increasing. 
 
If you need a little help and guidance on how to apply or to check if you are eligible to claim please look 
at Free school meals | North Yorkshire County Council 
 
Parent Questionnaire 
We have had some great feedback from the children through the Rights Respecting Ambassadors about 
how to make the things we do in school even better.  We are now looking for ideas from parents so 
would like to invite you to complete an online questionnaire via this link or copy and paste it into your 
browser: https://forms.gle/qdSyKYYbKfTM6bEA6 
 
Quicksticks Hockey  
On Wednesday we played hockey. There were 9 schools altogether. We had rain, snow and sleet! But this didn’t 
stop us having fun. We didn’t win but the point is we tried our hardest. We worked together as a team and 
managed to score lots of goals! Lola, Isabelle, Alyssa, Lucas Dan and Ivy, Year 3/4. 
 
Tchoukball  

Last week, we went to Northallerton Leisure Centre and played tchoukball. We had to score points by bouncing a 
ball off a little trampoline and get it to bounce in the other teams area. It was so much fun and I want to do it 
again! River, Year 3.  

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals
https://forms.gle/qdSyKYYbKfTM6bEA6


Royal Academy of Art 

We have 3 pieces of work that school have chosen to submit to the Royal Academy of Art's summer 

exhibition.  They are by Toby Bailey, Annie Scanlan and Alyssa Morris.  We are very proud of the hard 

work and commitment that these children have put into their artwork. 

 
Annie Scanlan         Alyssa Morris   Toby Bailey 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Red Nose Day   
Thank you to everyone who supported Red Nose Day.  We raised £258. 
 
 
Athletics Camp during the Easter holidays 
Thursday 14th April I’ll be holding an Athletics Camp  
Primary School Age  
£25 per child  
Scruton Cricket Club DL7 OQN  10am till 3pm packed lunch warm clothes needed.  
For more info   hiltonglen444@gmail.com  
 
 
Stars of the week  
Every Friday we have a special celebration assembly when staff give out awards that link to our “Secrets 
of Success”. Congratulations to the following children who received the ‘’Star of the Week’’ award in our 
last two celebration assemblies: 
 
 
  

Mrs. Allen’s class Wren W, Jimi B, Ethan W, Emily F 

Mrs. Hugill’s class Aria H, Olivia B, Zak M, Kai M 

Miss. Hillary’s class Charlie T, Sophie A, Edie W, Oliver S 

Mrs. Week’s and  
Mrs. Crocker’s class 

Harriet D, Edie K, Annabel S, Harrison B 

Miss Lewis’ class Holly W, Seren H, Gabriel S, Rowan K 

Miss Payne’s class Rosie H, William O, Maxim A, Isaac J, Ashton A 

Mrs. Bradnam’s and  
Mrs. Everitt’s class 

Millie H, Sophie C, Hunter D, Elsa P 
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Mrs. Seal’s class Hannah G, Scarlett S,  

Mrs. Howe’s and  
Mrs. Mayhew’s class 

Darci W, Riley P, Tobias S, Sally A 

Mrs. Clarke’s class Avleen H,  

 
 
Team Point Scores 
 

Team Total this school year Total this half-term 

Blue Sharks 1842 285 

Green Geckos 1614 238 

Red Dragons  1646 247 

Yellow Lions 1684 289 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                               RRSA:  
Article 28 – We have the right to a good quality education. 

 

If you would like this information in another language or format please let us know. 

 

Secrets of Success 

We all follow three simple rules 

We have the right to be treated with respect 
We have the right to learn 

We have the right to be safe 


